
Wilderness Park Homeowners Association 
Annual Meeting Notice 

 
 The Park’s Annual Meeting is fast approaching and will be held on August 17, 2024.  As 
you may or may not have noticed, many things are continuing to happen around the park – 
finalization of clubhouse and pool upgrades, road repairs, and updates to our 
Declarations/Bylaws.   
 
 A recap of the year will be shared at this meeting.   
 
 A progress report will be provided regarding the committee working on the revised 
Declaration of Covenants, Conditions, Restrictions, and Easements as well as the revised Bylaws 
for Wilderness Park Home Owners Association, Non-Profit Corporation.    
 
 As is customary, voting will also take place to appoint three new board members.  If you 
are interested in running for the board, please reach out to one of the board members to add 
your name to the list.  The Board Members whose terms are up this year are Oscar Ehrnst, Paul 
Albrecht, and Karen Ludwig.  It is a great opportunity to get to know the Park a little better and 
meet other Members/Owners.   
 
 To pay dues online, and for posting of monthly minutes and important updates, please 
visit the Park’s website at www.wilderness.park.us.  For fraud prevention, the credit card 
payment option had to be disabled in September last year.  If problems arise again, this feature 
will again be disabled; however, you can email the park, or a board member for an emailed link 
to make payment.  
 
 Remember, the meeting starts on August 17, 2024 at 9:30 a.m. but you are required to 
sign in to vote so come early and bring a chair.  Due to the many members who attend, the 
meeting will most likely be held outside as in previous years. 
 

Enjoy the summer! 

 

http://www.wilderness.park.us/

